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October 14, 2010 
In reply refer to: 
376232: oosibodu 

Mr. Ken Pintus 
Lilac Enterprises Inc. 
Hideaway Lake Mobile Home Estates 
13076 Falcon Place 
Chino, CA 91710 

Dear Mr. Pintus: 

SUBJECT: REVIEW OF MONITORING REPORT AND MODIFICATION OF ORDER 
NO. 93-27 FOR HIDEAWAY LAKE MOBILE HOME ESTATES 

The California Regional Water Quality Control Board, San Diego Region (San Diego 
Water Board) has reviewed the January-June 2010 semiannual monitoring report 
submitted for Hideaway Lake Mobile Home Estates in accordance with the Monitoring 
and Reporting Program of Order No. 93-27. 

The following violation of Order No. 93-27 was noted in the report submitted: 

1. The daily maximum discharge specification for boron, established at 
0.5 milligrams per liter (mg/L), was exceeded on January, 29, 2010 with a 
reported value of 0.56 mg/L. 

In addition the San Diego Water Board has the following comments: 

2. In response to recurring exceedances of the discharge specification for boron, 
Lilac Enterprises Inc. submitted a Form 200 on July 29, 2010 requesting an 
increase of the discharge specification for boron from 0.5 to 0.75 mg/L. The San 
Diego Water Board plans to modify the discharge specification for boron. A 
tentative addendum modifying Order No. 93-27 will be presented to the San 
Diego Water Board for adoption at a future board meeting. A copy of the 
tentative addendum will be sent to you prior to presenting it for adoption. 

3. The next monitoring reports required to be submitted are the July-December 
2010 semiannual and January-December 2010 annual monitoring reports both 
due by January 30, 2011. 

Califomia Environmental Protection Agency 

i Q Recycled Paper 

http://
http://www.wateiboards.ca.gov/sandiego


Mr. Pintus Page 2 of 2 October 14. 2010 

In the subject line of any response, please include the requested "In reply refer to:" 
information located in the heading of this letter. For questions pertaining to the subject 
matter, please contact Mr. Fisayo Osibodu at (858) 637-5594 or via email at 
oosibodu(5)waterboards.ca.gov. 

Sincerely, 

Robert Morris, P.E. 
Senior Water Resource Control Engineer 
Cleanup and Land Discharge Branch 

Regulatory Measure: 376232 
CIWQS Violation: 882759 


